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Artist's conception of the completed Cheon Won Gung 

 

Greetings Brothers and sisters, 

 

Thank you to those who participated in the Special Grace ceremony last week. We will have 2 more 

opportunities to participate so make sure everyone who would like to participate can do so. Be in touch 

with your local pastor. 

 

The next major event on the horizon is the opening dedication of Cheon Won Gung on May 6th (Korea 

time) the Holy Blessing on May 7th and also celebrating True Parents birthdays. There will also be a 

Summit and an ACLC/YCLC event together with counterparts in KCLC. Many of these events will be 

broadcast on ipeaceTV. Please keep watching for details as they become available. Everyone who 

received Special Grace Holy Wine MUST receive True Mother's prayer at the time of the Holy Blessing. 

You can do this at home. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


